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APPOINTMENT OF MANAGER DIRECT BRIGADE ALARM (DBA) 
BRENDAN O’REGAN 

 

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Mr Brendan O’Regan to the role of 
Manager, Direct Brigade Alarm (DBA) with effect from 23 July 2019.   
  

Brendan joins us from GRAMA BAZITA GROUP where he held the position of Senior 
Fire Protection Engineer. 
 
As of 1 July 2019 the Direct Brigade Alarm (DBA) department joins Built Environment 
and will be reporting to the Superintendent Built Environment. 
  

Please join me in welcoming Brendan and the DBA team to Built Environment. 
  

ALLAN RILEY  
SUPERINTENDENT  
BUILT ENVIRONMENT  
 
  


